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Dear Committee Members 

 

Changes to use of crown land should respect prior allocated usage purposes and be in the public 

interest for public use. A significant example of mis-use of crown land is the present proposal to 

demolish Parramatta public swimming pool and to use the crown land upon which it sits for 

commercial purposes. This change would represent a mis-use of public urban lands and is little more 

than a land-grab by private developers.   

 

Thank you for the opportunity to present this submission. 
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